DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS

DoNALD T. DIFRANCESCO JANE M. KENNY
Acting Governor Commissioner

August 30, 2001

Ms. Carol Friedman
Gabel Associates

417 Denison Street
Highland Park, NJ 08904

Dear Ms. Friedman:

The Division of T cal Government Services is in receipt of your letter of July 26,
2001, concerning whethei your approved plan of March 16, 2001, for bidding electronic
generation service contract(s), was still in compliance with the requirements of the
“Local Unit Electronic Technology Program and Study Act (P.L..2001, ¢.30) (Act)”.

Based on your recent conversations with and representations to Joseph Valenti of
our staff, it is our understanding that the March 16, 2001, approved plan will be again
utilized by Gabel Associates on behalf of the Alliance of Competitive Energy Services
(ACES) for its second round of e-bidding in September of 2001. Our review of your
request and approved plan still finds it acceptable and in compliance with the
requirements of the Act. Based on the present plan, no additional steps or modifications
will be necessary at this time. However, if the plan is revised or modified, please notify
my office as soon as possible.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Joseph Valenti
at {609} 292-7842.

Sincerely,

Anthony Cancro, Acting Director
Division of Local Government Services
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